
Vietjet appoints its Vice President Tran Hoai Nam being in charge of finance and accounting. 

The Board of Directors of Vietjet Aviation Joint Stock Company (VJC) on June 30th, 

2017 issued a decision to approve for Ms. Noraesyah Yvonne Binti Abdullah to leave her 

position of Spokesperson and Chief Financial Officer of the Airline. The Decision came into 

effect on July 01st, 2017. The resolution also appointed Vice President Tran Hoai Nam as the 

person in charge of the airline’s finance & accounting as of July 1st 2017. Mr. Tran Hoai Nam is 

an expert in banking and finance with a profound expertise in corporate banking and financial 

institutions. He used to work at senior management levels at Citibank, Vietnam International 

Bank and HDBank. On the same day, Vietjet Managing Director Luu Duc Khanh was also 

appointed as the airline’s spokesperson by the Board’s decision. The decision came into effect on 

July 01st, 2017. 


